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Comments: This should not be allowed to continue. At a minimum an EIS should be submitted. As a native

Montanan I am appalled by the corners that have been cut and the magnitude of this project with the potential to

destroy a pristine area in the name of profits. Every aspect of this project should include  the environmental

impact and a long term impact plan to safeguard the area. There's no need for a commercial resort of this scale

that will negatively affect the area.  


